
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/8/2024 4:30:07 PM

First name: Kristin

Last name: Tassin

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am writing to sincerely urge you to phase out the ANCILA cabins in Alaska, as originally intended

under law. The original policy, and its original intent to keep the Alaska wilderness preserved, must be

maintained; and these cabins must be phased out.

 

Thank you for your time and attention.


